From:
To: Planning

Subject: Re: 21 Egton Road, Aislaby - NYM/2018/0252/FL
Date: 13 May 2018 15:29:38
Dear Team

Apologies but this came in after our agenda had been sent out for our 15/5 meeting, and
the next meeting is the 19 June therefore we will not be able to respond.

Regards

Victoria


mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk



